
 

 

Christmas Carol Sing Along 

 

Foundation – Year 1 – Year 2 – Year 3 

KS1 Playground, Tuesday 7th December 

 

 

Year 4 – Year 5 – Year 6 

KS2 Playground, Wednesday 8th December 

 

Please note that the gates will open at 14:40 and the children will start 

to sing at 14:45. 

 

The playground will be cordoned off to leave adequate space for the 

children to perform in. We would ask that you remember to wear your 

masks within school grounds and be mindful of social distancing. 

 

At the end of the performance the children will return to their 

classrooms to collect their things and can then be collected as usual 

at home time. 

 

As there are some children who we do not have permission for 

photographs to be taken we ask that you refrain from taking photos 

or recordings yourself. We will post appropriate material on the blog 

& Facebook for you to view later. 

 
 


